Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: B Corp certification
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1. What percentage of your current suppliers possess B Corp certification, ESG mark or a similar certification or award that recognises a commitment to ESG or sustainability-focused initiatives? [None | 0-10% | 11-20% |21-30% | 31-40% | 41-50% | 51-60% | 61-70% | 71-80% | 81-90 | 91-100%]

Answer
We do not hold this information. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.

2. Is B Corp certification (or similar) a requirement / consideration for suppliers as part of your current tender process? [Yes | No]

B Corp certification is not a requirement. Where relevant to the tender, suppliers may be asked for details of their systems for managing their environmental impacts and risks.

3. Are you considering adding B Corp certification (or similar) as a requirement / consideration for suppliers as part of your tender process in the future? [Yes | No] 

No

4. If so, within what timeframe? [In the next month | In the next 3 months | In the next 6 months | In the next 12 months]

Not applicable

5. On a scale of 1 to 10, how confident would you feel about knowing how to prioritise B-Corp companies (or similar) in your tender process? [1 being extremely unconfident and 10 being very confident]
5

5. Do you feel you would benefit from guidance as to how to prioritise B-Corp companies (or similar) in your tender process? [No, we wouldn't benefit |Yes, we would somewhat benefit | Yes, we would significantly benefit]

No, we wouldn’t benefit.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
